
Thank you, Bioscience Association Manitoba, for the opportunity and sponsorship to 
celebrate Global Biotech Week (GBW). Our Grade 7s and 8s visited the EMILI Innovation 

Farm and attended the prestigious GBW Kickoff at the Legislature. Students will continue 
biotech activities in class next week. Highlights included the formal proclamation 
presented by The Honourable Renee Cable, student connections with bioscience 

professionals, and discussions on biotechnology’s impact in health, agriculture, and 
sustainability. This experience has inspired future exploration in the bioscience sector! 

Thank you to parent volunteers for joining us on these exciting events!  
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